TOWN OF DURHAM
8 NEWMARKET RD
DURHAM, NH 03824-2898
603/868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Durham Planning Board

A public hearing before the Town of Durham Planning Board will be held to receive public input on a
subdivision conceptual consultation application as described below. You are welcome to attend the meeting
and comment on the proposal, and may also submit comments by letter or email
(mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us). The application is available for review in the Planning Office from 8:00 a.m. to
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Application:

Project: Subdivision Conceptual Consultation
Location: 91 Bagdad Road

Applicant: Michael & Martha Mulhern

Owner: Michael & Martha Mulhern

Tax map and lot #: Map 10, Lots 8-6

Zoning: Residence B District

Project description: Preliminary conceptual application for conservation subdivision of 12 or fewer houses
on a 16-acre parcel off Gerrish Drive.

Public Hearing: :

Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019.
Time: 7:00 p.m. The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.
Location: Town Council Chambers, Durham Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH 03824

This notice represents only a partial description of the proposal as submitted, and the project is subject to
change in the course of its review. You can see additional documentation about the application at the Town’s
website — www.ci.durham.nh.us. Click on Inside Town Hall, then Planning Board, then Current Information
and Applications, then select this project.

The agenda for the meeting will be posted in Town Hall and on the Town’s website by the Friday prior to the
meeting. Note that public hearings may be continued from one meeting to another, and some may be
postponed, without additional notice. Please feel free to contact this department with any questions, for an
update on the project, or if you have any disability requiring special provisions for your participation.

Michael Behrendt, Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824



